
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,  

1. There will be NO CLASSES on 15th August 2022 for the students of Class 

Nursery to IV. 

2. The students of Classes V to XII will come to school in House Uniform and 

without bags and the school timing on 15th August 2022 will be :                       

07.20 am to 09.30 am. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 


